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Faye Globa

From: Regina & District Chamber of Commerce <No-reply@reginachamber.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 23, 2021 1:40 AM
To: Cheryl Stadnichuk; Bob Hawkins; Andrew Stevens; Daniel LeBlanc; Shanon Zachidniak; 

Jason Mancinelli; Landon Mohl
Subject: [External email] I support energy-based companies.

I, THE SMOOTH TASTE OF A CIGARETTE AFTER A LONG DAY OF WORK BUT OH NO I'M COVERED IN OIL CAN I DO IT 
SAFELY BUT YES I CAN BECAUSE OF MY SPONSORED EDUCATION, of Regina Saskatchewan, am opposed to the Executive 
Committee’s recommendation to exclude energy companies from naming rights, sponsorships and advertising.  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments you were not 
expecting, even from known senders. Contact the TDI ServiceDesk at 306-777-7980 if the email is suspicious.  


